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February 21, 2011 
 
 
Dear Gülcan ÇETİN, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Advisory Board of The International Conference on 
New Trends in Education and Their Implications- ICONTE 2011, after rigorous peer review, 
has decided to ACCEPT your Paper to be presented ad ICONTE - 2011 conference. 
 
ICONTE will be held in Antalya / Turkey April 27-29, 2011 
 
Article Number and Title:  282. ‘BİTKİLER DAVA AÇTI’ İSİMLİ ÖRNEK ETKİNLİK 
ÇALIŞMASININ FEN VE TEKNOLOJİ DERSİNDE UYGULANMASI 
 

Presentation Type: Full Paper Poster Presentation 
 
Thank you in advance for your contribution toward the success of ICONTE; we look forward 
to welcoming you to ICONTE. 
 
Regards, 

  On behalf of organizing committee 

                       Prof. Dr. Zeki Kaya  

             
  

 


